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Diesel and High-compression Gas Engines: Fundamentals 1954 considers s 856 the delaware river
basin compact to establish a regional commission to plan and develop water and water related
resources of the delaware river basin in new york delaware pennsylvania and new jersey
The Gas Engine 1894 the latest edition of this best selling title is updated and expanded for
easier use by engineers new to this edition is a section on the fundamentals of surface
production operations taking up topics from the oilfield as originally planned by the authors
in the first edition this information is necessary and endemic to production and process
engineers now the book offers a truly complete picture of surface production operations from
the production stage to the process stage with applications to process and production
engineers new in depth coverage of hydrocarbon characteristics the different kinds of
reservoirs and impurities in crude practical suggestions help readers understand the art and
science of handling produced liquids numerous easy to read figures charts tables and photos
clearly explain how to design specify and operate oilfield surface production facilities
Gas Engine 1919 working guide to reservoir engineering provides an introduction to the
fundamental concepts of reservoir engineering the book begins by discussing basic concepts
such as types of reservoir fluids the properties of fluid containing rocks and the properties
of rocks containing multiple fluids it then describes formation evaluation methods including
coring and core analysis drill stem tests logging and initial estimation of reserves the book
explains the enhanced oil recovery process which includes methods such as chemical flooding
gas injection thermal recovery technical screening and laboratory design for enhanced recovery
also included is a discussion of fluid movement in waterflooded reservoirs predict local
variations within the reservoir explain past reservoir performance predict future reservoir
performance of field analyze economic optimization of each property formulate a plan for the
development of the field throughout its life convert data from one discipline to another
extrapolate data from a few discrete points to the entire reservoir
The Gas and Oil Engine 1899 written by the shale shaker committee of the american society of
mechanical engineers originally of the american association of drilling engineers the authors
of this book are some of the most well respected names in the world for drilling the first
edition shale shakers and drilling fluid systems was only on shale shakers a very important
piece of machinery on a drilling rig that removes drill cuttings the original book has been
much expanded to include many other aspects of drilling solids control including chapters on
drilling fluids cut point curves mud cleaners and many other pieces of equipment that were not
covered in the original book written by a team of more than 20 of the world s foremost
drilling experts from such companies as shell conoco amoco and bp there has never been a book
that pulls together such a vast array of materials and depth of topic coverage in the area of
drilling fluids covers quickly changing technology that updates the drilling engineer on all
of the latest equipment fluids and techniques
Proceedings of the 1998 Fall Technical Conference of the ASME Internal Combustion Engine
Division 1998 gas well testing handbook deals execusively with the theory and practice of gas
well testing including pressure transient analysis technique analytical methods required to
interpret well behavior evaluating reservoir quality reservoir simulation and production
forecasts a highly practical volume this book is written for drilling engineers well logging
engineers reservoir engineers engineering students geologists and geophysicists book jacket
Standard Practices for Low and Medium Speed Stationary Diesel and Gas Engines 1958 pipeline
engineers operators and plant managers are responsible for the safety of pipelines facilities
and staying on top of regulatory compliance and maintenance however they frequently need
reference materials to support their decision and many new pipeline engineers and plant
managers are responsible for major repairs and decisions yet do not have the proper reference
to set a holistic integrity plan in place pipeline integrity 2nd edition delivers necessary
pipeline inspection methods identification of hazard mechanisms risk and consequence
evaluations and repair strategies covering relevant standards and processes for risk
assessment and integrity management this go to reference provides the principles that guide
these concepts enhanced with more critical regulatory information and easier organization
betwen liquid and gas pipelines more detailed information is provided on asset reliability
including risk based inspection and other inspection prioritizing tools such as value driven
maintenance and evidence based asset management pipeline integrity 2nd edition continues to
provide engineers and plants managers a vital resource for keeping their pipelines and
facilities safe and efficient set an integrity management plan and safe assessment program
while properly characterizing impact of risk get updated with new information on corrosion
control gas and liquid hydrocarbon transportation risk management and asset integrity
management understand and apply all the latest and critical oil and gas pipeline standards
both u s and international based
Diesel and High-compression Gas Engines 1959 electrical submersible pumps manual design
operations and maintenance second edition continues to deliver the information needed with
updated developments technology and operational case studies new content on gas handlers
permanent magnet motors and newly designed stage geometries are all included flowing from
basic to intermediate to special applications particularly for harsh environments this
reference also includes workshop materials and class style examples for trainers to utilize
for the newly hired production engineer other updates include novel pump stage designs high
performance motors and temperature problems and solutions specific for high temperature wells
effective and reliable when used properly electrical submersible pumps esps can be expensive
to purchase and maintain selecting the correct pump and operating it properly are essential
for consistent flow from production wells despite this there is not a dedicated go to



reference to train personnel and engineers this book keeps engineers and managers involved in
esps knowledgeable and up to date on this advantageous equipment utilized for the oil and gas
industry includes updates such as new classroom examples for training and more operational
information including production control features a rewritten section on failures and
troubleshooting covers the latest equipment developments and maintenance needed serves as a
useful daily reference for both practicing and newly hired engineers explores basic electrical
hydraulics and motors as well as more advanced equipment specific to special conditions such
as production of deviated and high temperature wells
Gas Engine Design 2019 petroleum production engineering second edition updates both the new
and veteran engineer on how to employ day to day production fundamentals to solve real world
challenges with modern technology enhanced to include equations and references with today s
more complex systems such as working with horizontal wells workovers and an entire new section
of chapters dedicated to flow assurance this go to reference remains the most all inclusive
source for answering all upstream and midstream production issues completely updated with five
sections covering the entire production spectrum including well productivity equipment and
facilities well stimulation and workover artificial lift methods and flow assurance this
updated edition continues to deliver the most practical applied production techniques answers
and methods for today s production engineer and manager in addition updated excel spreadsheets
that cover the most critical production equations from the book are included for download
updated to cover today s critical production challenges such as flow assurance horizontal and
multi lateral wells and workovers guides users from theory to practical application with the
help of over 50 online excel spreadsheets that contain basic production equations such as gas
lift potential multilateral gas well deliverability and production forecasting delivers an all
inclusive product with real world answers for training or quick look up solutions for the
entire petroleum production spectrum
Gas Engine Construction 1900 reservoir engineering focuses on the fundamental concepts related
to the development of conventional and unconventional reservoirs and how these concepts are
applied in the oil and gas industry to meet both economic and technical challenges written in
easy to understand language the book provides valuable information regarding present day tools
techniques and technologies and explains best practices on reservoir management and recovery
approaches various reservoir workflow diagrams presented in the book provide a clear direction
to meet the challenges of the profession as most reservoir engineering decisions are based on
reservoir simulation a chapter is devoted to introduce the topic in lucid fashion the addition
of practical field case studies make reservoir engineering a valuable resource for reservoir
engineers and other professionals in helping them implement a comprehensive plan to produce
oil and gas based on reservoir modeling and economic analysis execute a development plan
conduct reservoir surveillance on a continuous basis evaluate reservoir performance and apply
corrective actions as necessary connects key reservoir fundamentals to modern engineering
applications bridges the conventional methods to the unconventional showing the differences
between the two processes offers field case studies and workflow diagrams to help the
reservoir professional and student develop and sharpen management skills for both conventional
and unconventional reservoirs
Diesel & Gas Turbine Catalog 1990 with rapid changes in field development methods being
created over the past few decades there is a growing need for more information regarding
energizing well production written by the world s most respected petroleum engineering authors
well productivity handbook provides knowledge for modeling oil and gas wells with simple and
complex trajectories covering critical topics such as petroleum fluid properties reservoir
deliverability wellbore flow performance and productivity of intelligent well systems this
handbook explains real world applications illustrated with example problems
Delaware River Basin Compact 1961 well integrity for workovers and recompletions delivers the
concise steps and processes necessary to ensure that production wells minimize failure after
understanding the introductory background on well integrity and establishing the best baseline
the reference advances into various failure modes that can be expected rounding out with an
explanation and tools concerning economic considerations such as how to increase reserve
potential and rate of return the book gives oil and gas engineers and managers a vital
solution to keeping their assets safe and effective for the long term gain helps readers
understand how to protect wells through the production workover and recompletion lifecycle
both from an economic standpoint and technical view includes real world examples with quizzes
included at the end of each chapter examines why establishing an integrity baseline is
important along with a well integrity management system
Surface Production Operations, Volume 1 2011-03-31 liquid loading can reduce production and
shorten the lifecycle of a well costing a company millions in revenue a handy guide on the
latest techniques equipment and chemicals used in de watering gas wells gas well
deliquification 2nd edition continues to be the engineer s choice for recognizing and
minimizing the effects of liquid loading the 2nd edition serves as a guide discussing the most
frequently used methods and tools used to diagnose liquid loading problems and reduce the
detrimental effects of liquid loading on gas production with new extensive chapters on coal
bed methane and production this is the essential reference for operating engineers reservoir
engineers consulting engineers and service companies who supply gas well equipment it provides
managers with a comprehensive look into the methods of successful production automation as
well as tools for the profitable use production and supervision of coal bed gases turnkey
solutions for the problems of liquid loading interference based on decades of practical easy
to use methods of de watering gas wells expands on the 1st edition s useful reference with new



methods for utilizing production automation and managing coal bed methane
Working Guide to Reservoir Engineering 2009-09-16 working guide to drilling equipment and
operations offers a practical guide to drilling technologies and procedures the book begins by
introducing basic concepts such as the functions of drilling muds types of drilling fluids
testing of drilling systems and completion and workover fluids this is followed by discussions
of the composition of the drill string air and gas drilling operations and directional
drilling the book identifies the factors that should be considered for optimized drilling
operations health safety and environment production capability and drilling implementation it
explains how to control well pressure it details the process of fishing i e removal of a fish
part of the drill string that separates from the upper remaining portion of the drill string
or junk small items of non drillable metals from the borehole the remaining chapters cover the
different types of casing and casing string design well cementing the proper design of tubing
and the environmental aspects of drilling drilling and production hoisting equipment hoisting
tool inspection and maintenance procedures pump performance charts rotary table and bushings
rig maintenance of drill collars drilling bits and downhole tools
Drilling Fluids Processing Handbook 2011-03-15 well control for completions and interventions
explores the standards that ensure safe and efficient production flow well integrity and well
control for oil rigs focusing on the post macondo environment where tighter regulations and
new standards are in place worldwide too many training facilities currently focus only on the
drilling side of the well s cycle when teaching well control hence the need for this
informative guide on the topic this long awaited manual for engineers and managers involved in
the well completion and intervention side of a well s life covers the fundamentals of design
equipment and completion fluids in addition the book covers more important and distinguishing
components such as well barriers and integrity envelopes well kill methods specific to well
completion and other forms of operations that involve completion like pumping and stimulation
including hydraulic fracturing and shale coiled tubing wireline and subsea intervention
provides a training guide focused on well completion and intervention includes coverage of
subsea and fracturing operations presents proper well kill procedures allows readers to
quickly get up to speed on today s regulations post macondo for well integrity barrier
management and other critical operation components
Gas Well Testing Handbook 2003-08-07 gas and oil reliability engineering modeling and analysis
second edition provides the latest tactics and processes that can be used in oil and gas
markets to improve reliability knowledge and reduce costs to stay competitive especially while
oil prices are low updated with relevant analysis and case studies covering equipment for both
onshore and offshore operations this reference provides the engineer and manager with more
information on lifetime data analysis lda safety integrity levels sils and asset management
new chapters on safety more coverage on the latest software and techniques such as rebi
reliability based inspection regbi reliability growth based inspection rcm reliability
centered maintenance and lda lifetime data analysis and asset integrity management make the
book a critical resource that will arm engineers and managers with the basic reliability
principles and standard concepts that are necessary to explain their use for reliability
assurance for the oil and gas industry provides the latest tactics and processes that can be
used in oil and gas markets to improve reliability knowledge and reduce costs presents
practical knowledge with over 20 new internationally based case studies covering bops offshore
platforms pipelines valves and subsea equipment from various locations such as australia the
middle east and asia contains expanded explanations of reliability skills with a new chapter
on asset integrity management relevant software and techniques training such as therp asep rbi
fmea and rams
Pipeline Integrity 2017-04-25 unconventional oil and gas resources handbook evaluation and
development is a must have helpful handbook that brings a wealth of information to engineers
and geoscientists bridging between subsurface and production the handbook provides engineers
and geoscientists with effective methodology to better define resources and reservoirs better
reservoir knowledge and innovative technologies are making unconventional resources
economically possible and multidisciplinary approaches in evaluating these resources are
critical to successful development unconventional oil and gas resources handbook takes this
approach covering a wide range of topics for developing these resources including exploration
evaluation drilling completion and production topics include theory methodology and case
histories and will help to improve the understanding integrated evaluation and effective
development of unconventional resources presents methods for a full development cycle of
unconventional resources from exploration through production explores multidisciplinary
integrations for evaluation and development of unconventional resources and covers a broad
range of reservoir characterization methods and development scenarios delivers balanced
information with multiple contributors from both academia and industry provides case histories
involving geological analysis geomechanical analysis reservoir modeling hydraulic fracturing
treatment microseismic monitoring well performance and refracturing for development of
unconventional reservoirs
Electrical Submersible Pumps Manual 2017-09-22 every oil and gas refinery or petrochemical
plant requires sufficient utilities support in order to maintain a successful operation a
comprehensive utilities complex must exist to distribute feedstocks discharge waste streams
and remains an integrated part of the refinery s infrastructure essentials of oil and gas
utilities explains these support systems and provides essential information on their essential
requirements and process design this guide includes water treatment plants condensate recovery
plants high pressure steam boilers induced draft cooling towers instrumentation plant air



compressors and units for a refinery fuel gas and oil systems in addition the book offers
recommendations for equipment and flow line protection against temperature fluctuations and
the proper preparation and storage of strong and dilute caustic solutions essentials of oil
and gas utilities is a go to resource for engineers and refinery personnel who must consider
utility system design parameters and associated processes for the successful operations of
their plants discusses gaseous and liquid fuel systems used to provide heat for power
generation steam production and process requirements provides a design guide for compressed
air systems used to provide air to the various points of application in sufficient quantity
and quality and with adequate pressure for efficient operation of air tools or other pneumatic
devices explains the water systems utilized in plant operations which include water treatment
systems or raw water and plant water system cooling water circuits for internal combustion
engines reciprocating compressors inter cooling and after cooling facilities and hot oil and
tempered water systems
Petroleum Production Engineering 2017-02-10 offshore projects and engineering management
delivers a critical training tool for engineers on how to prepare cost estimates and
understand the most recent management methods specific to the oil and gas offshore industry
the reference dives into project economics interface management and contracts methods for
analyzing risk activity calculations and risk response strategies are covered for offshore
fpso and pipelines supported with case studies detailed discussions and practical applications
this comprehensive book gives oil and gas managers a management toolbox to extend asset life
reduce costs and minimalize impact to personnel and environment oil and gas assets are under
constant pressure and engineers and managers need engineering management training and
strategies to ensure their operations are safe and cost effective this book helps manage the
ramp up to the management of offshore structures discusses engineering management for new and
existing offshore platforms including fpsos and subsea pipelines presents everything a reader
needs to understand the most recent pmp modules and management methods provides the best tools
tactics and forms through several practical case studies
Reservoir Engineering 2015-09-22 written by an internationally recognized team of natural gas
industry experts the fourth edition of handbook of natural gas transmission and processing is
a unique well researched and comprehensive work on the design and operation aspects of natural
gas transmission and processing six new chapters have been added to include detailed
discussion of the thermodynamic and energy efficiency of relevant processes and recent
developments in treating super rich gas high co2 content gas and high nitrogen content gas
with other contaminants the new material describes technologies for processing today s
unconventional gases providing a fresh approach in solving today s gas processing challenges
including greenhouse gas emissions the updated edition is an excellent platform for gas
processors and educators to understand the basic principles and innovative designs necessary
to meet today s environmental and sustainability requirement while delivering acceptable
project economics covers all technical and operational aspects of natural gas transmission and
processing provides pivotal updates on the latest technologies applications and solutions
helps to understand today s natural gas resources and the best gas processing technologies
offers design optimization and advice on the design and operation of gas plants
Well Productivity Handbook 2014-02-25 world acclaimed scientist vaclav smil reveals everything
there is to know about nature s most sought after resource oil is the lifeblood of the modern
world without it there would be no planes no plastic no exotic produce and a global political
landscape few would recognise humanity s dependence upon oil looks set to continue for decades
to come but what is it fully updated and packed with fascinating facts to fuel dinner party
debate professor vaclav smil s oil a beginner s guide explains all matters related to the
black stuff from its discovery in the earth right through to the controversy that surrounds it
today
Well Integrity for Workovers and Recompletions 2021-02-25 the engineer s guide to plant layout
and piping design for the oil and gas industries gives pipeline engineers and plant managers a
critical real world reference to design manage and implement safe and effective plants and
piping systems for today s operations this book fills a training void with complete and
practical understanding of the requirements and procedures for producing a safe economical
operable and maintainable process facility easy to understand for the novice this guide
includes critical standards newer designs practical checklists and rules of thumb due to a
lack of structured training in academic and technical institutions engineers and pipe
designers today may understand various computer software programs but lack the fundamental
understanding and implementation of how to lay out process plants and run piping correctly in
the oil and gas industry starting with basic terms codes and basis for selection the book
focuses on each piece of equipment such as pumps towers underground piping pipe sizes and
supports then goes on to cover piping stress analysis and the daily needed calculations to use
on the job delivers a practical guide to pipe supports structures and hangers available in one
go to source includes information on stress analysis basics quick checks pipe sizing and
pressure drop ensures compliance with the latest piping and plant layout codes and complies
with worldwide risk management legislation and hse focuses on each piece of equipment such as
pumps towers underground piping pipe sizes and supports covers piping stress analysis and the
daily needed calculations to use on the job
Gas Well Deliquification 2011-08-30 this book wxplains the fundamentals of reservoir
engineering and their practical application in conducting a comprehensive field study two new
chapters have been included in this second edition chapter 14 and 15
Working Guide to Drilling Equipment and Operations 2009-09-16 industrial piping and equipment



estimating manual second edition delivers a comprehensive overview of information that
engineers estimators and managers need to develop estimates and create bids packed with
worksheets covering combined and simple cycle power plants refineries compressor stations
ethanol hydrogen and biomass plants this reference helps construction engineers and estimators
create bids where scope and quantity differences can be identified and project impacts
estimated this updated manual provides a comprehensive accurate method for compiling piping
and equipment man hour estimates for industrial process plants including solar geothermal and
biomass energy this comprehensive current manual details scopes of work based on process and
increased safety in field erection estimating methods and statistical applications reduce
errors for estimators to produce accurate estimates making it an ideal go to reference for
estimators engineers and managers with a level of detail and equipment breakdown necessary for
today s complex industrial operations explains estimating methods scopes of work man hour data
tables and estimate sheets to produce direct craft man hour estimates rfps and field change
orders includes scopes of work and man hour data tables for any complexity of design bid and
contract identifies quantity differences using the comparison method to eliminate impacts
between proposed and previously installed equipment represents a broad mix of energy sources
including combined and simple cycle power plants refineries hydrogen plants biomass ethanol
and geothermal power plants compressor stations and wastewater treatment plants
Well Control for Completions and Interventions 2018-04-04 formulas and calculations for
petroleum engineering unlocks the capability for any petroleum engineering individual
experienced or not to solve problems and locate quick answers eliminating non productive time
spent searching for that right calculation enhanced with lab data experiments practice
examples and a complimentary online software toolbox the book presents the most convenient and
practical reference for all oil and gas phases of a given project covering the full spectrum
this reference gives single point reference to all critical modules including drilling
production reservoir engineering well testing well logging enhanced oil recovery well
completion fracturing fluid flow and even petroleum economics presents single point access to
all petroleum engineering equations including calculation of modules covering drilling
completion and fracturing helps readers understand petroleum economics by including formulas
on depreciation rate cashflow analysis and the optimum number of development wells
Gas and Oil Reliability Engineering 2016-06-22 this newly reissued debut book in the rutgers
university press classics imprint is the story of the search for a rocket propellant which
could be trusted to take man into space this search was a hazardous enterprise carried out by
rival labs who worked against the known laws of nature with no guarantee of success or safety
acclaimed scientist and sci fi author john drury clark writes with irreverent and eyewitness
immediacy about the development of the explosive fuels strong enough to negate the relentless
restraints of gravity the resulting volume is as much a memoir as a work of history sharing a
behind the scenes view of an enterprise which eventually took men to the moon missiles to the
planets and satellites to outer space a classic work in the history of science and described
as a good book on rocket stuff that s a really fun one by spacex founder elon musk readers
will want to get their hands on this influential classic available for the first time in
decades
Unconventional Oil and Gas Resources Handbook 2015-10-06 in this superb new volume edward
whitticks has charted the course for anyone working with contracts and dispute control in oil
and gas one of the most volatile industries in the world his practical straightforward
approach will move you step by step through the process of contractual negotiations bids and
closeouts for anyone working in the oil and gas industry today finding your way through the
maze of contract management seems more cutthroat and challenging than ever before in
construction contracts edward whitticks dispels the myth that there has to be a winner and a
loser in contractual management and dispute control as a desktop companion for project
managers and engineers contract administrators cost scheduling engineers and others engaged in
the field of refinery pipeline and petrochemical construction this book covers the entire
contract process
Essentials of Oil and Gas Utilities 2016-02-03 thermal insulation handbook for the oil and gas
industries addresses relative design materials procedures and standard installation
necessities for various oil and gas infrastructure such as pipelines subsea equipment vessels
and tanks with the continued increase in available natural gas ready to export especially lng
and the definition of deepwater changing every year an understanding of thermal insulation is
more critical than ever this one of a kind handbook helps oil and gas engineers ensure that
their products are exporting safely and that the equipment s integrity is protected topics
include design considerations and component selection including newer materials such as
cellular glass methods to properly install the insulation material and notable inspection and
safety considerations in accordance with applicable us and international standards
specifically designed for the oil and gas industry calculations to make sure that every
scenario is considered and requirements for size composition and packaging are met effectively
understand all appropriate new and existing insulation material properties as well as
installation requirements gain practical knowledge on factors affecting insulation efficiency
rules of thumb and links to real world case studies maximize flow assurance safely and
economically with critical calculations provided
Offshore Projects and Engineering Management 2021-06-18 compression machinery for oil and gas
is the go to source for all oil and gas compressors across the industry spectrum covering
multiple topics from start to finish this reference gives a complete guide to technology
developments and their applications and implementation including research trends including



information on relevant standards and developments in subsea and downhole compression this
book aids engineers with a handy single resource that will help them stay up to date on the
compressors needed for today s oil and gas applications provides an overview of the latest
technology along with a detailed discussion of engineering delivers on the efficiency range
and limit estimations for machines pulls together multiple contributors to balance content
from both academics and corporate research
Handbook of Natural Gas Transmission and Processing 2018-10-16 a practical guide to piping and
valves for the oil and gas industry covers how to select test and maintain the right oil and
gas valve each chapter focuses on a specific type of valve with a built in structured table on
valve selection covering both onshore and offshore projects the book also gives an
introduction to the most common types of corrosion in the oil and gas industry including co2
h2s pitting crevice and more a model to evaluate co2 corrosion rate on carbon steel piping is
introduced along with discussions on bulk piping components including fittings gaskets piping
and flanges rounding out with chapters devoted to valve preservation to protect against
harmful environments and factory acceptance testing this book gives engineers and managers a
much needed tool to better understand today s valve technology presents oil and gas examples
and challenges relating to valves including many illustrations from valves in different stages
of projects helps readers understand valve materials testing actuation packing and
preservation also including a new model to evaluate co2 corrosion rates on carbon steel piping
presents structured valve selection tables in each chapter to help readers pick the right
valve for the right project
Oil 2017-11-02 applied well cementing engineering delivers the latest technologies case
studies and procedures to identify the challenges understand the framework and implement the
solutions for today s cementing and petroleum engineers covering the basics and advances this
contributed reference gives the complete design flow and job execution in a structured process
authors collectively bring together knowledge from over 250 years of experience in cementing
and condense their knowledge into this book real life successful and unsuccessful case studies
are included to explain lessons learned about the technologies used today other topics include
job simulation displacement efficiency and hydraulics a practical guide for cementing engineer
applied well cementing engineering gives a critical reference for better job execution
provides a practical guide and industry best practices for both new and seasoned engineers
independent chapters enable the readers to quickly access specific subjects gain a complete
framework of a cementing job with a detailed road map from casing equipment to plug and
abandonment
The Engineer's Guide to Plant Layout and Piping Design for the Oil and Gas Industries
2017-11-25
Reservoir Engineering Handbook 2001
Industrial Piping and Equipment Estimating Manual 2023-10-17
Formulas and Calculations for Petroleum Engineering 2019-08-15
Ignition! 2018-05-23
Construction Contracts 2013-11-25
Thermal Insulation Handbook for the Oil, Gas, and Petrochemical Industries 2014-03-14
Compression Machinery for Oil and Gas 2018-11-30
A Practical Guide to Piping and Valves for the Oil and Gas Industry 2021-01-30
Applied Well Cementing Engineering 2021-03-25
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